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time to make your HS selections!It’s

notified of final school placements by Friday, March 12th.
resubmitted through Friday, February 26th. Families will be

Families will submit high school choice rankings online on
vailhighschoolchoice.org. Login using your parent

PowerSchool account information. The process is not first
come first served and choices may be submitted and

Contact your school office if
assistance is needed with your parent

PowerSchool account.

Attention 8th
Graders!


